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Meeting Minutes November 25th, 
2019 

President Charles Thaxton called 
meeting to order at 6:00.  He led 
the members in the Pledge of 
Allegiance and a moment of 
silence. 

Charles asked if there were any 
new members or quests present. 
12 year old guest Mo Hall is the 
grandson of the Ron and Linda 
Timmons and is very interested in 
cars. Welcomed were new 
members Bill and Fay Inge. 

Liz Williams announced long time 
members Jack Shields died on 
November the 21st and John 
Hussey has been in the hospital. 
Joyce Blalock was in attendance 
after an extended Illness. 

The secretary’s report as 
published in the H&S and on line 
was approved as published. 

Ron Blalock gave the Treasurer’s 
report and it was approved as 
reported. 

New Business: 
The election of officers for the year 
2020 was held. Charles Thaxton 
was elected President, Mike 
Cooper for Vice President, Linda 
Thaxton for Secretary, Ron 
Blalock for Treasurer and Kathy 

Wesley for Web Master. There 
were no nominations from the floor 
and a motion was made, 
seconded and passed by a vote of 
the membership. 
 
Tony Simmons will not be doing 
the Hub and Spoke after 
December. Tony and Marianne 
will also be leaving the club. They 
will be greatly missed.  
 
John and Shanna Kenny will not 
be renewing their membership due 
to moving out of state. 
 
Club Christmas Party and club 
meeting will be held on Monday, 
December 23rd at Charleys from 
2:00 to 4:00pm. The idea of doing 
a dirty Santa was discussed and 
was not approved due to lack of 
time.We will order from Charleys 
menu, as usual. Anyone can bring 
a dessert to share with all 
members. 
 
January Activities: 
Planning Meeting at the Thaxton’s 
house on the Saturday the 
18thstarting at noon.   All members 
are welcomed to attend.  Call or 
email Charles for directions. 
 
 
Old Business: 
The Club’s Fall Leaf Tour 
(Parkway Ride) November 2nd was 



canceled  because the Parkway 
was closed. 

The 50/50 Drawing winner was 
one of the waiters at Charleys. 

No auction was held. Donated 
magazines were sold to those 
members who wanted them with a 
freewill contribution. Two Antique 
Books, donated by Claude 
Williams, were sold separately. 

Next Meeting date is December 
23rd at Charley’s. 
This time will only be for the 
December Party and Club 
Meeting. 

 A Motion was made and second 

Note: 
This is my final Hub & Spoke. Marianne & I 
wish to thank Linda and Charles Thaxton for all 
of the continuing efforts that they expend for 
this Club. We will miss you all but each day 
only has so many hours and we must prioritize 
placing family first. Therefore we wish you a 
fond adieu. 

Tony Simmons 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


